
From:  
Sent: 05 October 2009 08:53 
To:  
Cc: 
Subject: RE: 2008/09 UNDERSPEND AGAINST GRANT 
 

 
 
1.  This is with regard to their spend last year 2008/09.  It does not affect their forecast 
spend for this year 2009/10.  
 
2.  FETA require a letter for their auditors for any monies that are carried over.  It was 
agreed by SG Finance that there was no issue with this.  It relates to last year when 
FETA were under Transport Directorate jurisdiction.  The money is currently in their 
reserve balance. 
 
3.  The forecast for next year 2010/11 has not changed.  This is the area that we may 
be able to negotiate amounts carried over to reserves etc.  The forecast reserve 
balance for end 2009/10 is £5m.   
 

  

Transport Scotland  

8th Floor  

Buchanan House 

Glasgow 

 

     

 
 
_____________________________________________ 
From:  
Sent: 03 October 2009 12:03 
To:  
Subject: RE: 2008/09 UNDERSPEND AGAINST GRANT 
 

 
I have just come across this e-mail in looking for information to prepare for our 
meeting with FETA on Tuesday. I don’t recall having seen it before.  





d. £0.390 of Capital costs which relate to slippage on specific projects. 
 

e. Total agreed carry over being £0.390m 
 
Thank You  
 

  

Transport Scotland  

8th Floor  

Buchanan House 

Glasgow 

 

     

 
 




